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With the pandemic now under control in Hong Kong, things have started to return 
to normal and social activities are once again possible. With overseas travel still off 
limits due to widespread border restrictions, we’ve released a number of special 
offers to satisfy peoples’ desire to take to the air again. 
 

Exclusive promotions 

If you’re itching to fly, take a look at our new 
promotions and make your travel dreams 
come true! In addition to our special offers, we 
have also teamed up with The Peninsula Hong 
Kong to launch an exclusive 2-in-1 package 
that includes an unforgettable helicopter flight 
over Hong Kong followed by a fine dining 
experience at the Michelin-starred Spring 
Moon restaurant. 

 As some of you may have noticed, our rooftop 
helipad has been given a makeover. Following 
the completion of maintenance work, the 
helipad has been repainted with bright colours 
and The Peninsula Hotel logo, making for an 
eye-catching landmark when viewed from the 
sky. The helipad is Hong Kong’s only hotel 
rooftop helipad – passengers are treated to a 
spectacular view of the new design as the 
helicopter prepares to land. 

Reopening of our service counter 
in the hotel lobby 

Following the renovation of The Peninsula 
Hong Kong lobby, we are delighted to 
announce the reopening of our service counter 
which is next to Chanel (Shop E7). Our on-site 
service staff will be happy to assist with any 
queries regarding our flights. Passengers with a 
reservation can proceed to the service counter 
at the designat ed time and will be escorted to 
the waiting room by our staff. 

All-new helipad 


